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Shopping Buddy Program  

Throughout January to March 2017 under the Shopping Buddy Program, GVCA had aided 30 poor and 

underprivileged families from PPR Kampung Muhibbah and Enggang Flat Puchong, where they were given 

RM100 cash voucher to purchase groceries to reduce their household burden.  A total of 45 volunteers came 

forth to lend a helping hand and assist the families in their groceries shopping.   

“By interacting and shopping together with our assigned beneficiary, it has opened our eyes to realise that 

we live in a very privileged life,” Melinda (first from right), volunteer from Shopping Buddy February. 
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Didik-Kasih Educare Program  

 Under the Didik-Kasih EduCare Program, GVCA has been aiding underprivileged students in pursuing their 

tertiary studies by providing them with study aid fund.  In return the students are required to organise and 

lead a charity project to give back to the society. 

First project for this year was undertaken by Rose, a Didik-Kasih EduCare candidate pursuing a Diploma in 

Mass Communication. On 20th January 2017, a craft workshop was organised for the children at Rumah 

Kanak-Kanak Impian (RKKI). Besides spending quality time making craft with the children, Rose also 

encouraged them to study hard to excel in life. Rose further donated necessity goods and RM300 to RKKI via 

the program. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Second project was undertaken by Vinayagi, a Didik-Kasih EduCare candidate pursuing a Diploma in 

Psychology.  On 11th March 2017, she led 24 children from Rumah Ozanam to an educational tour to 
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MinNature Museum, KL. The children had a fun day exploring the miniature world and learnt many famous 

architectures and buildings throughout the trip. Vinayagi, who used to be a resident of Rumah Ozanam was 

happy that she could give back to the children’s home and empower the other younger children.  

 

Third project was undertaken by Tierra Ooi who is pursuing a Degree in Psychology.  On 25th March 2017, 

she organized a charity project entitled “The Beauty of Darkness” in collaboration with the Malaysian 

Foundation for the Blind (MFB).  The aim of this project is to raise awareness among students in Segi College 

with regards to the visually impaired.  In cooperating with MFB, Tierra has taught her peers the right ways 

of assisting the visually impaired.  Students were exposed to the experience of being visually impaired 

through activities like “blind walk” and having lunch blind folded. The participants enjoyed the program and 

many have claimed that they now have a better awareness about the visually impaired. 

  

 

         

 

 

    

 


